
Project Update: November  2023 

 

I am informing you that the project team is in Zanzibar since last week. After processing 

the working permit, we were able to meet with various stakeholders including The 

Director of Forest Department, Forest and Conservation officers to discuss about the 

implementation of the project. Also, the team continue to visit and sample seedlings 

from various tree nurseries located in Kusini Unguja. However, it’s raining heavily here 

in Zanzibar but it’s our expectation that planting of trees for the Phase I will start soon 

after all the seedlings have been collected and moved to project site. 

 

 









 


